
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 29 April 2021 

  On Friday 9th April the guardrails at the Blackhall Dip were 
removed with no warning, this was not part of the consulted 
A90 Spaces for People scheme but done by the team 
charged with “decluttering”. 

Question (1) If the guardrail needed to be removed why was their 
removal not considered as part of the original scheme and 
removed instead with no consultation? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) In many schemes guardrail removal was considered as part 
of the Spaces for People Schemes. Who decides on 
whether this is considered or not? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How is such a decision made? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 

 


